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“Mosier Community School is an equal opportunity provider.” 

Our Mission: 
Fostering independent learning and citizenship in partnership with, and for the benefit of our 

Mosier Community. 

Interested in serving on the MCS Board of Directors? 

· Board members are elected by the Membership Foundation and 
serve for a three-year term. 

· Board meetings are currently held on the third Tuesday of each 
month, starting at 5:30 p.m, as a Zoom meeting. Board meetings 
usually last about 2 hours. The board occasionally conducts 
special meetings outside of this schedule, for which duration varies 
(depending on the purpose of the meetings). 

· Dates and times of board meetings are generally decided upon by the 
board each June, as best suits the personal schedules of the board, 
executive director, and MTA representatives. 

· Board members are active volunteers and can participate in various 
committees throughout the year. 

Two positions will be filled by election this May. 

· Terms for each position are three years, ending in June of 2026. 
· Candidates must submit a Board Director Candidacy Form (the form 
can be found on the Mosier School website) by Wednesday, May 3rd, at 
5pm. Forms should be submitted to MCS board co-chair, Dan Watson 
(watsond@nwasco.k12.or.us). 
· A Candidate Forum will be held on Thursday May 4th, 2023 at 5:30 

p.m. via Zoom. The forum is an informal opportunity for community 
and current board members to meet and ask questions of



candidates, and vice-versa! 
· Voting is open to all MCS Foundation members. Voting begins on 

Friday, May 5th, and runs until 3pm on Tuesday, May 9th. Ballots are 
cast in the MCS school office, during regular school hours. 

· Election results will be announced in the Annual meeting for the MCS 
Foundation, held on Tuesday, May 9th, at 5pm (via Zoom). · Newly 
elected Board members will take office at the end of the regular June 
meeting of the MCS board of directors. 

Please visit www.mosier.k12.or.us for more 
information on the role of the Board and to download an 

application form. You can also email any questions to 
board co-chair Dan Watson at: 

watsond@nwasco.k12.or.us.


